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NEWSLETTER 
Summer 2015 

   

Introducing Nancy Johnston, ED 
   

    This is my first newsletter submission as Executive Director of Cornerstone Family 
Violence Prevention Centre.  I already know many of you who will be reading this 
and welcome the opportunity to meet those of you I don’t know who support our 
agency in many important ways.   
 

    I have worked at Cornerstone in a variety of roles since 1999.  In 2006, I became 
the Shelter Supervisor and then in 2009 assumed the role as the Manager of 
Residential Services.  Prior to arriving at Cornerstone, I worked at three different 
shelters in Ontario.  I am very excited and honored to take the helm of an 
organization that is strong and provides such an essential service in our community. 
        
    This next year will be a period of change and transition at Cornerstone.  We look 
back and celebrate the growth and accomplishments of our agency under the 
skilled leadership of Linda Janzen.  It is also the time to look ahead to the future.      
We have scheduled planning days with staff and our Board of Directors in 
September to identify our priorities and develop a plan that will move us forward.  
Cornerstone is an organization with momentum.   
 

We are pleased to welcome Emily Tilsworth into her role as Manager of Residential 
Services.  Emily comes to Cornerstone with a wide range of skills and will be a great 
asset to our organization.   
I look forward to continuing to work with a strong, skilled and highly dedicated 
team at Cornerstone.  I am committed to maintaining the positive relationship that 
has been established with our existing community partners, stakeholders and 

funders.  
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THANK YOU HOME 
DEPOT! 

Throughout the Month 
of June, the Home 

Depot’s Orange Door 
Project and our local 

store raised over $4,502 
for Cornerstone! 

Each summer Barb Harnden and her husband Al have been 

hosting a backyard concert for family and friends in support 

of Cornerstone. In 4 years they have raised over $4,6 00 for 

our programs and services. Barb and Al choose Cornerstone 

as their charity of choice because: “Both of us feel that 

families that are in emotional or physical distress need a safe 

and accessible place to turn to. It takes courage to leave that 

situation and having a friendly place to go is important.” 

Thank You Harndens for all of your support! 

https://www.facebook.com/CornerstoneFamilyViolencePreventionCentre
https://twitter.com/CornerstoneFVPC


 

 2 

   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Service Statistics 

Stats are Year to Date. 

Number of Support Calls: 
April to June  117 

Number of Women Served  
in the Shelter: 
April to June  19 

Number of Children Served  
in the Shelter: 
April to June  15 
 
Number of Women Served in 
Community Counselling: 
April to June 66 
 
Number of Children Served in 
Community Counselling: 
April to June 290 
 
Clients in Family Court Support 
Program:  
April to June 17 
 
Number of Women Served in 
Transitional Housing & Support: 
Sept to June 33 
 
Number of Children and Youth served 
in Youth Violence Prevention Program: 
April to June 1290 
 

If you know someone living with abuse, 
please contact us: 

905-372-0746 24 Hour Support Line 

1-800-263-3757 Toll Free 

Happy Retirement Linda! 
 

Cheryl’s Story 
Itôs not very often that I look back, but I remember that day in my life vividly. The 
night before I lay in my bed with my one year old daughter beside me and my 
son tucked in his bedroom. I had discovered my husband had become addicted 
to cocaine, which explained, at least to me, why heôd become physically abusive 
with me just two weeks before.  
 
He had come to bed, we had been arguing, somehow it ended up that he had my 
arm pinned up behind my back.  I am not sure how I managed to get my feet on 
his hip and push him out of bed. I told him to go sleep on the couch. My daughter 
was awake and sitting up now. As he paced back and forth outside our bedroom 
door I was truly afraid of the man I had married. I knew I had to leave. He paced 
back and forth which seemed like hours I settled Emily back down to sleep. I laid 
there eyes wide open afraid of what he might do next. He came back into the 
bedroom I didnôt move. He wasnôt sure if I was awake or not until he got within 
six inches of my faceé when he realized I was wide awake all he said was 
ñbooò.  I knew I wasnôt dealing with a normal person anymore. I think knowing 
that he had me truly terrified he left me alone. He was gone to work in the 
morning and I packed our bags. He had cut up my driverôs license. He had let all 
the air out of one of my tires. I donôt remember how I finally made it to the shelter 
but I canôt imagine what I would have done had they not been there or had we 
been turned away. We were the lucky ones. 
   
My world had been turned upside down and I had two little ones with me. Emily 
was one and Benjamin was 5. The Shelter took us in. We had support, we had 
guidance, we had shelter and food. We were safe. We had access to education 
through counselling. I was given a 2 hour free consultation with a lawyer. We 
started changing our life. My son thought it was a mini holiday; they had a play 
room and video games!  It wasnôt easy, I cried a lot, but I had people around me 
who cared and they made all the difference in our lives. The shelter continued to 
help us in our first year on our own and I was able to continue with counseling for 
myself and my children for at least two years after that.  Now, my son is 21 and 
just finishing his third year at Ottawa U, my daughter is in grade 11 and jumps 
1500 pound horses. I work in an accounting department at a fantastic workplace 
and I recently married a wonderful man whom I have been with for 12 years.  
None of this would have been made possible for us had I not had the wonderful 
support of Cornerstone.  
 
These days we try to give back whenever we can. Most of the ladies who helped 
me are still here and some new smiling faces..é so if you ever doubt whether or 
not the processes they have at Cornerstone are working, or if you wonder where 
your money is going when you giveé think of us and know that we are so 
grateful for the second chance you have given us 

Cornerstone is a different place because of the 
management direction headed by Linda Janzen these 
last 10 years. In an industry that has a sense of 
harshness and sadness the majority of the time, Linda 
has been able to motivate her entire team in order to 
provide the best care possible for these women in crisis. 
Linda's positive attitude, expertise, and kind nature will 
surely be missed. Although it is sad to see her leave us, 
we are thrilled and excited for her new adventure. 
Linda, on behalf of the Board of Directors I would like to 
thank you for your service with our organization. You 
have done a fantastic job and will surely be missed. 
Elaine Cortesis-Yates ς Board Chair 
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Along with Camp Tiki the children will be participating in 
many other a ctivities throughout  the summer.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  Meet Our  
  Board of Directors 

    Elaine Cortesis-Yates 
    Chair 

    Samantha Liscio  
    Vice Chair  

    Gerard Bondy  
    Secretary/ Treasurer 

    Peter Csefko 

    Peter Donoukous 

    Nicole Gibson 

    Ember-Leigh Hamilton 

    Chief Kai Liu 

    Lynn Patry 

    Susan Rowland 

    Michelle Tabor 

    DinDin Villarino 

   Makayla Nowee                                           
wYouth Representative 

     

 

 

Thank you 
Bulger Family 

Thank you to Joseph and 
Dan Bulger, as well as 
Christ the Servant, for 

donating $1,000 each to 
the Adeline Bulger 
Childrenõs Fund! 

   

CORNERSTONE KIDS CORNER  

Cornerstone Joins with YMCA Camp Tiki!  
 

This Year Cornerstone and the Adeline Bulger  
Childrenõs Fund are so pleased to be partnering with 
YMCA North umberland and are sending each child 
staying with us over the summer for one full week at 

Camp Tiki!  
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Upcoming Events:  

 
 

 
 

 
To host a FUNdraiser for Cornerstone contact: 

 
Janelle Eisler 

Resource Development Coordinator 
jeisler@cornerstonenorthumberland.ca 

905-372-1545 ext. 236 

 

 

THANK YOU ALL FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT! 

mailto:jeisler@cornerstonenorthumberland.ca

